
July/August 2022 

Important Dates: 

• No School on

Fridays

• SCI/SXI Completer

Ceremony on

Wednesday, August

17th

• Half Day of School

on Thursday,

August 18th 

I Love Summer 

I love summer! Summer is hot. 

It's sun and shade. 

It's water to wade. 

It's frogs and bugs. 

It's grass for rugs. 

It's eating outside. 

It's a tree-swing ride. 

It's tomatoes and corn. 

It's dew in the morn. 

It's dogs and boys 

And lots of noise. 

It's a hot sunny sky. 

It's summer. That's why..... 

I love summer. 

In the summer when the days are 

hot, 

I like to find a shady spot, 

And hardly move a single bit 

And sit, and sit, and sit, and sit. 

- Unknown

Room 114 —Ms. Paige’s Class 

SCI 5 has been prepared for summer by learning all about plants this 

past May. We’ve “dug” into the life cycle of a flow-

er, made “flower cups”, and played with a garden 

sensory bin. Our friends in SCI 5 loved digging into 

our pretend dirt made out of crushed Cocoa Peb-

bles and Ginger snaps. Some friends found bugs in 

their bin and counted how many they found! We 

look forward to finding real plants and bugs while exploring outside 

this summer! . 

On June 10th our annual Completers’ Ceremony for our MoCI 

program was held to celebrate 9 students.  The day included a 

lunch with their classmates and a ceremony at school.  On June 

15th the entire school wished the Completers well with a clap out 

parade.  Many thanks to all the staff and PTO members who 

helped make this a special time for our Completers! 

On June 23rd the staff bid a warm farewell to Cindy Haviland 

(paraprofessional) as she retired from the MISD.  Cindy was with 

the MIDS/Glen Peters for 26 years!  The staff and students all 

wish Cindy well as she enters retirement! 

Jennifer Shelton



  

  

 

Mrs. Jamie Warczinsky  

 
 
 

 
It is summertime and Room 208 has been busy! Recently we have enjoyed some 

sensory additions to our classroom. First, the SWING is installed! With much antic-
ipation and excitement, the students are loving it. Second, Ms. Jennifer was kind 
enough to allow us to purchase some sensory tiles for our classroom. With some 
fun base ten paddle boards, our students have had fun working on their base ten 
math skills. We have also had some wonderful birthdays to celebrate in our class-
room. Let us be honest, cupcakes make everything more fun. Our summer reading 

has been focused on a book series called the Unicorn Island by Galanti 
Stancliffe. Our classroom is really enjoying this mystery book. We contin-

ue to focus on our emotions, as we have throughout this school year. 
Emotional check-ins have been added to everyone's seat. The students 

are doing a fantastic job expressing their emotions each day. In our Little 
Spot series, we have focused on A Little Spot of Creativity and will soon 

be reading A Little Spot of Teamwork by Diane Alber. There is still so much 
fun to be had this summer. Dare I say...Squirt Zone here we come!   

 
Mrs. Jamie Warczinsky 


